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This report is public 

 

Purpose of report 
 
This report aims to keep members informed upon applications which have been 
determined by the Council, where new appeals have been lodged. Public 
Inquiries/hearings scheduled or appeal results achieved. 
  

 
1.0 Recommendations 
              

The meeting is recommended: 
 
1.1 To accept the position statement.  

  
 

2.0 Report Details 
 
New Appeals 
 

2.1 15/00017/F Lodge Farm 7 Heathfield Cottages Heathfield, Kirtlington – 

appeal by Mr and Mrs Beadle against the refusal of planning permission for a 
Two storey detached building for garages and home office - Written reps 
 
14/01087/F Railway Farm, Station Approach, Hook Norton appeal by D J 
Stanton against the refusal of planning permission for the demolition of existing 
farm buildings and erection of new build industrial building with associated 
vehicle yard and car parking  Informal Hearing  
  

 Forthcoming Public Inquiries and Hearings between 16 April 2015 and 21 May 
2015 
 

2.2 None 
 
   
 Results 
 

Inspectors appointed by the Secretary of State have: 
 
2.3 None received    
 



 . 

3.0 Consultation 
 

None  
 
 

4.0 Alternative Options and Reasons for Rejection 
 
4.1 The following alternative options have been identified and rejected for the reasons 

as set out below.  
 

Option 1: To accept the position statement.   
 
Option 2: Not to accept the position statement. This is not recommended as the 
report is submitted for Members’ information only.  

 
 

5.0 Implications 
 
 Financial and Resource Implications 
 
5.1 The cost of defending appeals can normally be met from within existing budgets. 

Where this is not possible a separate report is made to the Executive to consider 
the need for a supplementary estimate. 

 
 Comments checked by: 

Paul Sutton, Head of Finance and Procurement, 0300 003 0106, 
paul.sutton@cherwellandsouthnorthants.gov.uk 

 
Legal Implications 

 
5.2 There are no additional legal implications arising for the Council from accepting this 

recommendation as this is a monitoring report.  
 
 Comments checked by: 

Nigel Bell, Team Leader – Planning, 01295 221687, 
nigel.bell@cherwellandsouthnorthants.gov.uk  

 
Risk Management  

  
5.3 This is a monitoring report where no additional action is proposed. As such there 

are no risks arising from accepting the recommendation.  
 

Comments checked by: 
 

Nigel Bell, Team Leader – Planning, 01295 221687, 
nigel.bell@cherwellandsouthnorthants.gov.uk 
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6.0 Decision Information 
 
Wards Affected 

 
All 
 
Links to Corporate Plan and Policy Framework 

 
A district of opportunity 

  
Lead Councillor 

 
None 
 

 

Document Information 
 

Appendix No Title 

None  

Background Papers 

All papers attached to the planning applications files referred to in this report 

Report Author Bob Duxbury, Development Control Team Leader 

Contact 
Information 

01295 221821 

bob.duxbury@cherwell-dc.gov.uk  
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